
From: David Einstein   

Sent: June-02-19 7:19 PM 
To: Parks - City of Burnaby 

Cc: CathyG 
Subject: Attn: Kathryn Matts â€“ Commission Secretary (Request to appear as a delegation at the next 

Parks Recreation and Culture Commission meeting, June 11th) 

 

Dear Parks, Recreation and Culture Commission, 

 

I would like to make a brief presentation at your June 11th meeting. I will speak as a 

representative of HUB Cycling Burnaby,  to highlight the need for urban trail maintenance in 

Burnaby. HUB Cycling is a charitable non-profit organization, which aims to improve cycling 

conditions in Metro Vancouver.  HUB representatives Cathy Griffin and Debbie Read previously 

presented at the March 21, 2018 meeting. My presentation will be similar;  please find the slide 

show attached. 

 

I hope you will be able to accommodate me. If you have any questions or concerns about the 

presentation, please don't hesitate to ask. 

  

Sincerely, 

David Einstein 

 

 

 




